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Dear Mr. Boerman,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via email, as follows:
 

We would like to request a copy of the original
contractor’s payment/performance bond for the following public construction
project:

 PENMET COMMUNITY REC CENTER 2022 BLDG RENOVATION

2416 14TH AVE NW

GIG HARBOR, WA  98335

 The General Contractor was Grenlar Construction Inc and this request is on
behalf of SPECTRA CONTRACT FLOORING who supplied materials to them
on the jobsite. Please forward a copy of this surety bond to:

MIKE BOERMAN

email: mboerman@ncscredit.com 

(or fax to: 440-461-6202)

 Thank you in advance for your prompt assistance.

 
Thank you for your request.  We assume that when you list “PenMet” that you mean
the Peninsula Metropolitan Park District located on the Key Peninsula in Pierce
County.  In response, we reviewed our audit workpapers for the Peninsula Metro Park
District audit and found no responsive records to fulfill your request with us.  Please
let us know if you have any questions, concerns or issues regarding this request. 
Since we have no responsive records, we will now consider this closed.  If you mean
a different agency, please let us know as soon as possible.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
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